The Rosewood Echo





As we conclude another successful academic year, we're delighted to unveil exciting updates for the upcoming term. In the next academic year, we will introduce new courses in Psychology, Nutrition and Criminology, alongside some new enriching sessions. These additions will enhance our curriculum and provide diverse learning opportunities for our pupils.

We extend our sincere thanks to our dedicated teachers, supportive parents, and engaged students for their invaluable contributions to our school community. As we approach the summer break, we encourage everyone to take time to recharge and prepare for the challenges and opportunities ahead.

Wishing you a fantastic summer, and we eagerly await welcoming you back in September

Mrs Hamer, Executive Headteacher

Careers

Our career program's objectives are to give students the information they need to make educated decisions regarding their future courses of study and professional pathways, to help them gain an improved understanding of the working world, and to tell them of the opportunities that are open to them.

This term, our students have spent a day at Canterbury College, attended a careers fair at Dreamland and completed work experience with Communigrow.

Students had a tour of the college campuses, met with the Animal Management, Public Services and Health & Social Care departments and had an information session with the Student Wellbeing Team. Feedback from the students was that the day was an excellent introduction to college and made them feel happier about making college applications next year.

They attended various career talks and workshops with hosts including Industrial Light & Magic (Lucas Films), TikTok, and Canterbury Christchurch University.

During their work experience with Communigrow, students demonstrated their academic excellence by putting in a great deal of work and helping the charity prepare for its open day. The responses were positive and enhanced students comprehension of the working environment.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

19th July - 12pm End of term

22nd August

GCSE results day Canterbury 11am -12pm Leybourne 9am - 12pm

4th September

First day of term

We are very excited to announce that the Rosewood School has been accepted on to the Young

Enterprise Centre of Excellence in Financial Education programme and we will be working towards accreditation for this. The COE scheme celebrates schools that champion financial education:

'Young people are at the heart of the programme. The goal is that they leave school with the knowledge, skills and confidence to be able to make informed and independent decisions' Young Enterprise









Kent Mental Wellbeing Awards

We're very excited to be amongst the nominees for the Kent Mental Wellbeing Awards

Wellbeing is at the forefront of all we do and we are privileged to be considered.





Culture Day

This term, we held our first ever Culture Day, celebrating and embracing the rich and diverse cultures that exist within our wider school community.

Staff and pupils embraced their differences and learnt from each other about clothes, food, music, and languages originating in other countries.

A huge thank you to the <u>Royal Tunbridge</u>
<u>Wells Symphony Orchestra</u> for starting our
day with a fabulous performance!



66-

Place2be has loads of tips to help with the summer holidays. Visit the **Place2be** page on our website.

TESTIMONIALS

An amazing school with fantastic staff. Thanks to everyone who has supported my son and made such a positive impact, not just to him, but our entire family.

We would like to thank all the staff at TRS for all the hard work, support and kindness that has been shown.

A wonderful school with caring staff. Forever grateful.

Thank you so much to all of TRS staff for their kindness and support to our daughter.



We are very pleased to share that we have been awarded the RHS Level 2 certificate for school gardening.

We are looking for a **chef** for our Leybourne School. Check out the **current vacancies** on our website or contact

r.perfect@trs.kent.sch.uk



Do you need support? You'll find links for resources available to you on our *Health and Emotional Wellbeing* page on our website, such as:







A very warm welcome to **Mrs. Stratham**, who is joining the TA

STAFFING UPDATE

team at Canterbury.

Welcome back, **Mrs. Karande**, who rejoins us after maternity leave.

After an incredible forty years of teaching and six years with TRS, we would like to congratulate **Mrs. Harris** and wish her a happy retirement! We will all miss you here at TRS.

Goodbye to **Steve Rutt**, our school chef. Thank you for all the tasty meals and treats you've prepared during your time with TRS.

We wish you all the best in your new adventures.





66

2023 - 2024





























